MUSEUM OF COMPARATIVE ZOOLOGY
HARVARD UNIVERSITY

CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02188

““Tue Aaassiz Musgun’’

November 2, 1964

Dr. Henryk Bronislaw Stenzel
3726 Colquitt
Houston 6, Texas

Dear Henryk:

Thanks for yolir good letter of October 27. It
was indeed a great treat for us to see you here in
Boston, By separate mail I have sent you several
specimens of tucumcari which you requested. I shall
be most happy to help you in any matter tike this.

With best wishes, I remain,

Sincerely,
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Bernhard Kummel
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